
From: Michael Robson [mailto:Michael.Robson@unitedvoice.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2017 4:08 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/263 - Children's Services Award 

 
Dear AMOD Team, 
 
I refer to the summary of proposed substantive variations in the review of the Children’s Services 
Award 2010. Item S29 appear to be incorrectly marked. United Voice withdrew this claim in our 
submission of 6 October 2016. Please amend the summary of submissions to amend this fact. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice National Office 
 


